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PARCELS   FROM   PARADISE 
   

SEPTEMBER 2013 
Published by the VGRCCA as a service to its members and residents of the 
Venetian Golf and River Club. 

 
•Publix Is Open!   Here’s a picture from the opening ceremonies for the new Plaza Venezia Publix. 
Many Venetian residents attended the ribbon cutting and everyone is pleased with this new store. 
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•Important POA Budget Meeting on Sept. 24    The Venetian POA will be holding a budget 
workshop on Tuesday, Sept. 24 at 3pm in the meeting room at the Laurel Road Fire Station.  
Note this special meeting location and please plan to attend to hear and give input into what the 
2014 POA budget will include.  This is when your POA dues for next year will be determined. 
 
 
•Jacaranda Blvd. Opening on Oct. 7   The ribbon-cutting ceremony for the new road is planned 
for Monday, October 7 at 10am on Laurel Road next to the Fire Station.  This project, over a year in 
the making, includes a two-lane road, storm water ponds, a multi-use trail, and sidewalks.  It will 
give Venetians a new route when heading south or to downtown Venice. 
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•Gate Clickers   As a reminder, when you return to VG&RC for the season, please remember that 
your entry gate clicker needs to be re-activated.  To do this, please stop by the Castle Management 
office at the Welcome Center Monday through Friday during normal business hours, or call them 
at 441-1813.  Please bring your clickers and drivers licenses with you.  This process is necessary 
and an important security measure to ensure that the right people have front gate access. 
 
 
•VGRCCA Members ɀ Take a Bow   The new Publix and the new Jacaranda Blvd. extension are 
examples of the work of the Venetian Golf and River Club Community Association.  We would not 
have had the influence to help get these projects going if it weren’t for the over 450 household 
members of our organization.  We can work to make these things happen thanks to those who 
demonstrate their involvement in our community.  If you are a current member, we thank you. 
 
We continue to strive to grow our numbers.  Those who decide not to join still benefit from the 
new shopping convenience, the secondary road, and other positive changes that the VGRCCA 
helped influence since it was formed.  If you have not joined this year, we ask you to consider 
being a part of the many who believe their membership counts.  If you would like a membership 
form, please hit “reply” and we will forward one to you.  Let’s continue to have a strong voice in 
our community. 
 
 
•New Resident Orientation   An orientation with River Club manager Josh Grant will be held on 
Tuesday, Oct. 1 at 9:00 am at the River Club.  Please call 412-9550 to confirm your attendance, as 
seating is limited.  Meetings for new residents will continue on the 1st Tuesday of each month. 
 
 

•Attention Green Thumbers   If you have a green thumb or want to grow one, mark October 12th 
from 8am to 1 pm on your calendar, at which time the Sarasota County Master Gardeners will hold 
their Annual Plant Sale and Education Fest. This wonderful event will be held at the UF/IFAS 
Extension at 6700 Clark Rd. in Sarasota.  You’ll walk away with a great deal of information and 
education about plants and your garden, and maybe some new additions to your landscaping. 
  
 
•Architectural Control Committee (ACC)    In the August issue of Parcels, we incorrectly referred 
to this committee as the Architectural Review Committee.  Per the VG&RC By-Laws, it should be 
called the ACC.  We again remind all homeowners that if you are considering painting your house 
or just your front door, installing new landscaping, or making any other exterior changes, you 
must have written approval from the ACC.  Please contact Castle at 441-1813 for the proper form. 
 
 
•An Easy Victory   The VGRCCA annually sponsors a candidate forum in October to help Venetian 
voters to decide who best to serve this community on the Venice City Council. This year, there will 
not be a forum.  Why?  Current council members Jeanette Gates, Bob Daniels, and Mayor John Holic  
were unopposed during the filing period, and as a result they’re automatically re-elected and will 
serve for another 3 years.  Congrats to these three and we thank them for their public service. 
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•Are Your Rear View Mirrors Clean?   Speaking of the City Council, a proposal has been made for 
a new method of parking to ease downtown traffic congestion during the season. This experiment 
will occur in the 400 block of W. Venice Ave., across from City Hall.  It’s called reverse parking, 
whereby motorists will drive backwards into the space. The benefits of this method are: 
¶ It’s easier to see bicycles and other vehicles when pulling out of a space going forward 
¶ Drivers are able to exit the space faster so traffic doesn’t slow down as much 
¶ It’s safer and easier to load and unload trunks that are close to the sidewalk 
¶ It’s safer to get into or out of a vehicle when doors aren’t being opened into traffic 

 

For those where backing up is a challenge, a test run at 3am in the morning may be worthwhile! 
 
 
•VGRCCA Website   The VGRCCA’s website is being revamped and revitalized.  We are making 
progress and a new site should be up and running in October.  Stay tuned. 
 
 
•Poolside Rules   You might have noticed that Parcels has occasionally placed friendly reminders 
about various rules and regulations.  We want to remind everyone who uses the River Club pools 

and spa that neither alcohol nor glassware can be brought into the pool area.  In 
addition, eating or drinking is not permitted within four feet of the pools or spa.  Residents now 
own the River Club and it is really up to us to ensure that everyone follows the rules and 
regulations that ultimately benefit all residents of our community. 
 
 
•Rainy Weather Caution   Many of you may have noticed that the Laurel Road overpass over I-75 
can become awash in storm water during a heavy rain due to clogging of the roadway drains.  
Residents alerted the County to this serious problem, and it appears that the storm drains are now 
getting more attention to keep them cleared.  Please be aware of this hazard during a downpour. 
 
 
•Big Brothers Big Sisters Annual Fundraiser   On Saturday, November 9th, the Venetian River 
Club will again be the site of the annual event to support Big Brothers Big Sisters of the Sun Coast.  
This year’s theme is “Sneaker Ball” so find the most outrageous sneakers to go with your finest 
attire.  The cost is $75 per person and to reserve seats, please contact Carol Barbieri at 484-2564 
or carol.barbieri @aol.com   Silent auction, dinner, and dancing – come join the fun and support a 
great local cause. 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar continues on the next page 
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Venetian Calendar  
                         Upcoming meeting dates 
 

These meetings are held at the River Club and are open to all 
residents: 
   

    Sept. 18 – POA Rules Committee – 3:30 pm  dliston@castlegroup.com 

            (meetings are held monthly on the 3rd  Wednesday at 3:30 pm)   
    Sept. 23 – VCDD board meeting – 1:30 pm   www.vcdd.org  
    Oct. 8 – Architectural Control Committee (ACC) – 2:00 pm 
         (meetings are held monthly on the 2nd Tuesday at 2:00 pm)  dliston@castlegroup.com 

    Oct. 14 – VCDD board meeting – 9:30 am   www.vcdd.org 

 
This meeting will be held at the Laurel Road Fire Station:  
 

   Sept. 24 – POA budget meeting – 3:00 pm   dliston@castlegroup.com 
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